e Cdorness

Homeowners Association

December 14, 2017
Re: 2018 Annual Assessments
Dear HomeOwners,

The annual assessment letter and payment coupon are arriving today at your
address registered with ARGUS, our property manager. Please look for them in
your mailbox. They are in a 4 inch by 10 inch white windowed envelope. The
mailing should contain your 2018 annual assessment notice and instructions,
your personal payment coupon, Centennial Bank forms, an RWHOA Board
Meeting Schedule, a 2018 Sunday/Holiday Schedule and the 2018 Budget and
Reserve Schedule. Please note the bank's mailing has not kept these pages in
their proper sequence.

You can download an electronic copy of the letter and it's attachments
(without your personal coupon) by clicking here. Please note that the
Stonegate Bank which we use has been taken over by Centennial. Therefore
this letter references the new bank name. For our purposes, it is a hame
change only.

The HOA Board wishes you and your families a Happy Holiday Season.

Syble DiGirolamo, President
Jan Kaufman, Vice President & Secretary



